
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Firehouse Family, 

It’s official! You are now registered for the Firehouse Family Retreat at Pine Springs 
Ranch for the dates of March 24-26, 2024. There is a team of caring individuals working 
hard to make sure all the details of your retreat are taken care of. It will be a �me for you 
to focus on yourself and your family. This preven�ve retreat takes a holis�c approach to 
self-care, emphasizing emo�onal, physical, and recrea�onal aspects.  

You will be staying in a newly remodeled lodge with hotel-style rooms, which means that 
you do NOT need to bring any bedding or towels for your stay. If you have a favorite 
pillow, or if your children might need snacks throughout the day, you are welcome to 
bring those along. It’s always a good idea to pack a flashlight, comfortable shoes, and 
jackets when heading up the mountain. You can check weather forecasts for the 
Mountain Center area before heading up so that you can pack appropriately for the 
weekend. 

Please make sure you have included any food allergies or accessible room needs in the 
informa�on you have provided during registra�on. The staff at Pine Springs Ranch will 
do their best to accommodate your needs or offer possible alterna�ve solu�ons. For any 
ques�ons regarding this or any other concerns, please contact Sharon Romero from the 
Pine Springs Ranch Camp main office in Riverside. She can be reached Monday – 
Thursday, during normal business hours by email at PSRoffice@seccsda.org , or by phone 
at 951-509-2266. 

Best Regards, 

Firehouse Family Retreat Team 
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